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  AGENDA # 5 

City of Madison, Wisconsin 

  

REPORT OF: LANDMARKS COMMISSION PRESENTED: November 26, 2012 

TITLE: Findings of 2011 CLG Grant for 

Architectural Survey in neighborhood 

near Hoyt Park. 5
th

 and 11
th

 Ald. 

District. Contact: Tim Heggland 

(28433) 

REFERRED:  

REREFERRED:   

REPORTED BACK:  

AUTHOR: Amy Scanlon, Secretary ADOPTED:  POF:  

DATED: November 26, 2012 ID NUMBER:  

Members present were: Erica Gehrig, Vice Chair; Jason Fowler, David McLean, Marsha Rummel, and Michael 

Rosenblum. Stu Levitan and Christina Slattery were excused. Rummel left after Item 4. 
 

 

SUMMARY: 
 

Tim Heggland, consultant for West Side Architectural Survey, briefly presented the findings. Mr. Heggland 

explained that the purpose of an architectural survey is two-fold: 

 

 To identify properties in the survey area that are eligible for the National Register of Historic Places 

which has implications for the City; and 

 To create a database of locations of historic resources for city, state, and local agencies. 

 

The National Register is looking for buildings that are 50 years old with an intact appearance. 

 

Mr. Heggland described the boundaries of the survey area. Mr. Heggland provided a slide show of a few of the 

individual buildings found to be eligible and showed maps of five potential historic districts. 

 

Joe DeRose, 816 State Street, representing Wisconsin Historical Society, appearing in support and available to 

speak. 

 

 

ACTION: 
 

No action was taken. 


